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Alzheimer's Association

Welcome 2015

As we bid farewell to 2014, we want to 
thank you for your overwhelming 

generosity in helping us meet each and 

every one of our year-end matching gift

campaigns. As always, your support is 

the catalyst in achieving our vision of a 

world without Alzheimer's disease.

Together we look forward to a year full of 

hope and progress in the fight against

Alzheimer's and as 2015 begins, we wish 

you and yours a year filled with 

happiness and joy.

-  Your friends at the Alzheimer's Association

mailto:info@alz.org
mailto:Alzheimer's%20Association%20%3Cinfo@alz.org%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov


The Alzheimer's Association is the world's leading voluntary health organization in Alzheimer's care, support and research. Our mission is to 
eliminate Alzheimer's disease through the advancement of research; to provide and enhance care and support for all affected; and to reduce 

the risk of dementia through the promotion of brain health. Our vision is a world without Alzheimer's disease®.
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